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Reference:   FOI.4164.20 

Subject:    Payments made to GP surgery staff for administering the winter flu jab 

Date of Request: 1 October 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
My question is regarding payments made to GP surgery staff for administering the winter flu jab. 
 
What are the payments made and who actually funds these payments? 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board confirms that GP practice staff are employees of the GP 
practice and so for those practices, the information is not held. 
 
Employees of the UHB’s managed practices are paid in accordance with the Agenda for Change 
(AfC) NHS Terms and Conditions of Service.  Therefore, the duty of administering the flu jab 
would be deemed as one of their duties. The UHB is not aware of any additional payments made 
to employees for administering the flu jab. 
 

 


